
 May 20, 2020 

Dear Chatham Neighbor: 
 
Chatham Education Foundation would like to extend gratitude for the 
community’s generosity and continued support during this difficult time. 
While we cannot fully predict all of the challenges that await us in 
transitioning back to school, additional financial support from our 
community will position Chatham Education Foundation to be 
aggressive, attentive and flexible in meeting the demands of what will 
surely be a difficult adjustment for faculty and students alike.  Your 
support will enable the school district to transform learning 
environments, enhance safety and sanitization protocols, and fund innovative professional development and 
alternative teaching and learning methodologies.  We are working closely with the Superintendent of Schools to 
help adapt to rapidly changing circumstances. 
 
For over twenty years, Chatham Education Foundation has partnered with the school district to enhance the 
learning experience for our students. Grants in areas such as STEM, literacy and wellness have placed 
Chatham on the leading edge of classroom experience.  As we look towards the future, Chatham Education 
Foundation's role in helping the district adapt to the new environment and establish new ways of fostering 
education in the classroom is more important than ever before.   
 
Following the 2008-09 financial crisis, New Jersey state aid was reduced in 2010-11 by $2.6M (85%), requiring 
staff reductions (e.g. teachers, librarians, aides) and other significant adjustments.  Given New Jersey’s current 
financial situation, the Board of Education has stated that state aid will likely again be significantly reduced.  
The approved 2020-21 school budget assumes $3.5M of state aid.  Partial or total elimination of this aid will 
directly affect the ability of the school district to deliver the educational standards we expect and have set for 
Chatham students.  
 
As one of the most efficient, high performing school districts, Chatham is more vulnerable to state aid cuts than 
others. Funding from Chatham Education Foundation is critical to supplement tax funding to meet 
programming needs.  

 
We encourage you to visit our website at www.chathamedfoundation.org to learn more about how your 
donation will help all of our students in the School District of the Chathams. Please support Chatham schools 
by making a donation to our annual fund. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chatham Education Foundation Board of Trustees 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
 
Annual Fund Gift Amount:                       Spring Appeal 2020 

___ Leader $5,000+   ___Pillar $2,500-4,999   ___ Benefactor $1,000-2,499   ___ Patron $500-999    __ Other  
____________________________________________   ___________________________________________      
Donor name       Email 
________________________________________________________________   __________________________   
Address                                                                                                         Telephone 
          
___ My employer will match my gift      
___ Please contact me about an endowment gift or stock gift 
 
Return check payable to Chatham Education Foundation to P.O. Box 81, Chatham, NJ 07928  
or donate online at www.chathamedfoundation.org 
Chatham Education Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization founded to enhance public education through parent 
and community donations.  All donations are tax deductible as permitted by the U. S. tax code.  Tax ID # 22-3285022 



Donors from July 1, 2018 through May 12, 2020 

Endowment 
Abbott family - Endowment Fund for Environmental Sustainability 
Allen family - Allen Family Endowment Fund 
Epstein family – Epstein Family Endowment Fund 
Karpowic family - Karpowic Family Endowment Fund 
Kuppenheimer family - Kuppenheimer Family Endowment Fund 
Metviner family - Ryan T. Ganley Memorial Endowment Fund 
Prael family - Prael Family Endowment Fund 
Rooney family - Rooney Family Endowment Fund 
Routh family - Routh Family Endowment Fund 
PTO of the Chathams - PTO Endowment Fund 

Chatham Middle School, Lafayette School, Milton Avenue School, Washington Avenue School 

Leader ($5,000+)  
Devlin, Colin & Annie 
Ekert, Samantha & Kurt 
Hintz, Helen & Edward 
Khan, Zahrah & Sohail 
Pyper, Amanda & Andrew 
Segal, Kristen & Martin 

Pillar ($2,500-4,999) 
Battiato, Robyn and Kenny 
Billings, Lora and Michael 
Bojanowski, Laura and David 
David, Suzanne and Kenneth 
DeCicco, Beth and Matthew 
Dickson, Kristine and Stuart 
Giroux, Paola and Sebastien  
Maddi, Abigail and Vincent 
Ravara, Chris, Mark & Alex 
Sterling, Christine and Shawn 
Whitney, Cheryl and Robert Steiner 

Benefactor ($1,000-2,499) 
Antenen, Cristina and Jerome 
Ayad, M. George and Gloria Fuentes 
Beegle, Lauren and Ray 
Cooper, Theresa and Chris 
Davenport, Anne and Steve 
Devine, Lisa and James 
Dohrn, Antonia and Matthias  
Eckles, Allison 
Ewald, Stacey and Robert 
Fodero, Barbara 
Gallucci, Dawn and John 
Golio, Lauren and Chris 
Hauck, Marianne and Stephen 
Holland, Ananya and Michael 
Ioffredo, Leslie  
Iqbal, Farah and Farrukh 
Joshi, Renuka and Sameer 
Khawand, Patricia and Joseph 

Lechner, Mineli and Scott  
Lee, Julie Sung and Chris 
LeRoux, Nona and Thomas 
MacGregor, Margaret and Andrew 
McClintock, Jenna and Dana 
McNally, Jennifer and Peter 
McNamara, Melissa and David 
Moynihan, Wendy and Denny 
Nettune, Nicole and Scott 
Peck, Katherine and James 
Polverino, Carmela and Frank 
Quon, Jun and Christopher 
Ramprasad, Gayathri & Narayanan 
Rowland, Jennifer 
Ruggiero, Dr. Alicia & Dr. Patrick 

Burnett 
Ryan, Megan and Cory 
Shanley, Bridget and Joseph 
Shuster, Mary and Brian 
Tornberg, Kelly and Scott 
Tully, Stephen 
Visentini, Kimberly and Sebastiano 
Wan, Yiping Erica and Jing 
Wente, Alisa and Jerry 
Woerner, Debra and Thomas 
Young, Claire and Robert 

Patron ($500-999) 
Abrams, Julie and Darrin 
Barnes, Timothy and Deborah 
Caron, Tara and Kevin 
Conlon, Jillian and Michael 
Cooney, Vivian and Michael 
Delsandro, Carol and Chris 
Domnich, Marina 
Eck, Melissa Montuori & Nicholas 
Ethridge, Carole and David 
Feeman, Amanda              
Filler, Tammy 

Gao, Yan and Yong  
Giffin, Suzana and Glenn 
Giroux, Paola and Sebastien 
Haberman, Stefanie and Jack 

Raffaele  
Haid, Cara and Christopher 
Hauser, Amy and Brian  
Hollander, Andrew and Dorothy 

Frank 
Jia, Shuhui and Shachua 
Koehler, Brenda and Bradley  
Kania, Christine and Jeffrey 
Limbert, Reagan and Christian Taylor 
Loftus, Christina and Joe 
Lowe, Sara and Kevin 
Maguire, Catherine and John 
Melinna, Linda and Thomas 
Morrison, Jen and Jim 
Papa, Jennifer and Robert 
Pijut, Antonina and Derek 
Pino, Tobey 
Proscia, Karen & Daniel 
Purschke, Cecilia & Daniel 
Ragins, David and Stuart 
Richards, Erin and Michael 
Rogers, Pearl and Roy 
Slupchynskyj, Oleh and Catherine 

Pearson 
Stevens, Joyce and Drew 
Vaca-Izurieta, Lucia 
Vakil, Amrish     
Voleti, Priya and Vinod  
Wagner, Amy & Matthew 
Zingone, Kristine and Raffaele 

   (420 donors) please see our website 
   www.chathamedfoundation.org 

Board of Trustees 2019-20 
Sally Allen, President Ron Epstein Jennifer McNally 
Diane Rooney, VP Amanda Feeman Erik Metviner 
Alan Routh, VP Ananya Holland David Prael 
Terry Cooper, Treasurer Zahrah Khan Jennifer Rowland 
Cheryl Whitney, Secretary Wendy Kuppenheimer Rosalinda Rubio Williams 
Laura Bojanowski Jessica Lakin Christine Sterling 
Amy Coates Nona LeRoux Emily Wurdemann 
Colin Devlin Kanchana Leung Sara Zuckerman 
Allison Eckles 

New Trustees 2020-21
Olivia Bakunas Amy Ewing Tracy Press 
Kristine Dickson Bethany Gianusso 

Volunteers 
Cristina Antenen Barbara Delaney Nicole Stratemeier 
Julie Lee Jennifer Shuck Samantha Ekert 
Nicole Corona Adriana Ordonez-Vergas Amy Sweeney 
Stacey Ewald Swapna Purani 

Other donors ($1-499)
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